Maria Velez

I, Maria Velez am a resident of Central Falls and | am in support of HB 5473, It is important in our
community that we provide more resources for our low-income families. We need to improve our public
transportation since many of our children rely on RIPTA and programs for our school. Our children are
our future.

Sincerely,

Maria Velez
30 Washington Street
Central Falls, R1 02863

401-258-5492



